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Vote on a request to approve appointment of Matthew Stark to the Triangle South Workforce
Development Board

Action Requested: Vote on a request to approve appointment of Matthew Stark to the Triangle South
Workforce Development Board

Introduction & Background: The Triangle South Workforce Development Director, Rosalind Cross, is
recommending Matthew Stark to fulfill the private sector appointment to the board. The Workforce
Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA) requires specific representation on the board and this
appointment will allow the board to be in compliance of this regulation. Mr. Stark represents the
private sector with eight years of experience in the service industry.

Discussion & Analysis:

Budgetary Impact: N/A

Recommendation: Motion to approve appointment
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